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“One Year Down Many More To Go” 


	 It’s hard to believe that one year has already come and gone! May 5th 
was our very first anniversary as a church family. God has done so many 
wonderful things this year in our church and through our church. It has been 
such a great reminder that faith is absolutely intimidating but it’s always 
rewarding. This year we have watched God bring over 200 visitors to our new 
church plant, witnessed several people make the choice to follow Jesus, and 
have started several discipleship programs to equip and train our Sun City 
family. It’s so amazing to come together as a church and collectively work 
together to be the hands and feet of Jesus in our community. There’s no 
greater joy than fulfilling what Jesus commissioned us to do. 


	 As we celebrated our one year anniversary at the church, it was 
incredible to hear over 10 testimonies of all that God has done in lives this 
year. Some families were on the edge of family breakdown, others were 
walking through PTSD, and some were experiencing considerable loss when 
they walked into Sun City. And by God’s grace they are thriving as families 
and individuals. They have connected to the source of true life. The source 
that allows them to be thrive like a tree planted by rivers of water. All the glory 
goes to the One who gives that life.


	 As one year has come and gone, I would like to thank each of you for 
your continued prayer and financial support. This has enabled us to give 100 
percent to establishing this amazing work. We are honored and privileged to 
partner with each of you as we continue to impact our great city of El Paso for 
Jesus Christ. One year down and many more to go!


	 	 	 	 	 The Lasseter Family 
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